
 

 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2023-24/106        Date: 27.08.2023 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

We trust that the recent summer break has provided you with the opportunity to relax, rejuvenate, 

and spend quality time with loved ones. As we return to school, it is with great pleasure that we 

welcome you back to continue our educational journey together. 

As we move forward, we encourage students to approach their studies with renewed enthusiasm 

and determination. The remaining part of the school year offers exciting opportunities for growth, 

learning, and personal development. Our dedicated team of teachers is here to support and guide 

each student after completing their 5 days of post summer vacation CPD program. 

As we resume classes, we will continue to prioritize the safety and well-being of our school 

community. We will adhere to all recommended health and safety protocols to ensure a secure 

learning environment. Apart from this we have lineup events, activities, and term 1 end examination 

planned for the coming weeks, aimed at enhancing the educational experience for our students. We 

look forward to your active participation in these activities and wish students all the best for their 

examination. 

We also want to remind you of the updated timetable w.e.f. the 27th of August 2023. Please check the 

school portal for the same and other important information. Parents, your involvement and support 

are crucial in helping students thrive academically and emotionally. We appreciate your continued 

partnership in your child's education. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 

to reach out to us. We believe that open communication between home and school is essential for 

the success of our students. 

Once again, welcome back to school. Let's make the most of the time we have left in this academic 

year. Together, we can achieve great things. 

 

Thanks & Regards, 

 

Meenal Bakshi, 

Principal,  

DPS Monarch International School – Qatar 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and  make the world a better place 
to live. 


